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Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security
Review of the listing of Boko Haram and Review of the re-listing of the Islamic State
Tabled 22 September 2014
Government’s Response to Committee’s Recommendations
Recommendation 1:

The Committee recommends that the regulation, made under the Criminal Code
section 102.1, to list the Boko Haram as a terrorist organisation not be disallowed.

Response:
The Government agrees with the recommendation.
Recommendation 2:

The Committee recommends that the regulation, made under the Criminal Code
section 102.1, to list the Islamic State as a terrorist organisation not be disallowed.

Response:

The Government agrees with the recommendation.



